525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ● SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ●(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

April 27, 2016

Steven C. Hall; CPA, MBA Senior Vice President / Chief Financial Officer Park Court LTD 600 South 13th Street Pekin, Illinois 61554

Re:

Project #16-017 - Griffin Medical Office Building

Dear Mr. Hall:

We are in receipt of your letter dated April 18, 2016 requesting an expedited review of Project #16-017. The Chair of the State Board has approved your request. Project #16-017 has been tentatively scheduled for the June 2016 State Board Meeting. Please note in order for this project to remain on June 2016 State Board Agenda all information requested by the Board Staff must be timely submitted. Any delays will result in the project's review being extended and the project being moved to the next regularly scheduled Board Meeting.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,

Mike Constantino

White Constant

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board